
 
 

 

 

    

 
 

From: Corinne Martin 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: RE: OPPOSE mandatory c-19 experimental jabs for our NV college students 
Date: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 6:50:58 PM 

While I appreciate you are not the decision making authority, I must express my disgust and disdain 
for our “board of health”,  obviously a group of appointed bureaucrats more interested in pushing a 
political agenda than what their titles might imply.  These experimental drugs are poisoning millions 
of people across the planet and now the board members presume to hold the authority to poison 
our young people???  Obviously our “education system” is in dire need of full dismantling and 
restructuring. 

Know this that those members exhibiting a blatant disregard for Our Constitutional Rights, will be 
judged fairly. 

From: Joseph P. Filippi [mailto:jpfilippi@health.nv.gov]
Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 4:35 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: OPPOSE mandatory c-19 experimental jabs for our NV college students 

Good afternoon, 

Thank you for your comments. I will submit them to the State Board of Health and they will be 
added to the 8/20/2021 meeting public comment record. 

Thank you, 

Joseph Filippi Jr. 
Executive Assistant 
Nevada Department of Health and Human Services 
Division of Public and Behavioral Health | Administration 
4150 Technology Way |Carson City, NV 89706 
T: (775) 684-5850 |E: jpfilippi@health.nv.gov 
http://dpbh.nv.gov/ | https://nvhealthresponse.nv.gov/ | https://nvcovidfighter.org 

From: 
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 9:26 AM 
To: Joseph P. Filippi <jpfilippi@health.nv.gov> 
Subject: OPPOSE mandatory c-19 experimental jabs for our NV college students 

I am very strongly urging you to OPPOSE mandatory Covid-19 vaccines 
for our Nevada college students. 
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Our students deserve to maintain their constitutionally guaranteed right 
to say "no" to drugs for any reason 

It is a violation of Nuremberg Code to force anyone to participate in a 
medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines 
qualify as experimental). 

It is a violation of the 1st amendment to require anyone to violate his or 
her religious beliefs in order to participate in society and especially at 
publicly-funded schools. 

AND do not ignore the fact that this is a direct violation of the HIPAA 
protected rights of ALL Americans AND it is blatant discrimination! 

C. Martin 


